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November 12, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

I am honored to have been appointed by you to our State Workforce Development
Board and appreciate having the opportunity to serve.

However, I am retiring as Commissioner of the South Carolina Vocational
Rehabilitation Department, effective January 2, 2016 and will be unable to continue service to
the board. Therefore, I am resigning my seat on the Board on that same date.

Our state agency board has appointed Mr. Neal Getsinger as SCVRD Commissioner,
effective January 3, 2016. As stipulated in the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act,
Title 1, Section 101(b)(I)(C)(iii)(I)(aa), Mr. Getsinger, as the state director for Vocational
Rehabilitation, would be designated for a seat on the board and, unless you direct me
otherwise, will communicate with your office to begin the application process.

I am grateful for your support of our agency and its mission, and I look forward to the
new opportunities that retirement offers. Please know that Ialso wish you all the best as you
continue to lead our wonderful state.

Barbara G. Hollis
Commissioner

pc: The Honorable Mark Hammond, Secretary of State
Cheryl Stanton, Director, DEW

Barbara G. Hollis, Commissioner
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